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Hello, 

 

I am a member of the Beaverton Chamber of Commerce and received a request from 

them to write in about this bill. I wanted to make sure to share my perspective, 

because I disagree with the chamber. Responsible business owners know that their 

employees must be treated well. Part of that is recognizing and protecting their right 

to organize. This bill would empower employees to negotiate fairly with their 

employers which is good for everyone. I think that the chamber is wrong to oppose 

this bill, and I wanted to make that clear as a member. 

 

Pete Simpson 


